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The Red Hat Society will 
meet at 11 am, Thursday, July 2, 
2015, at Noel’s.  Noel’s is 
located 5 miles west of  Robert 
Lee on Highway 158.  Look for 
the sign on the right, then follow 

the drive through the pasture to 
the buildings.

Noel has a very special meal 
planned for the group.  Come 
and enjoy the meal, good fun 
and fellowship.

Donna Poehls (above) and 
Ron Cooper have been instrumental in setting up two “Community 
Little Libraries” in Bronte.  One is located at the Mini-Park in 
downtown Bronte and the other is just outside the Elementary 
School.  The policy is “bring a book - take a book”.  Currently, the 
“libraries are full stocked and include selections for both children and 
adults.

  Robert Lee Care Center residents 
traveled to Christoval Friday, June 26, 2015, to visit the Hummer 
House.  The group enjoyed listening to Kathy and Dan Brown tell 
about the birds and their habitats. They also enjoyed a picnic lunch 
and shopping at the gift shop. Everyone had a great time!


